

Jeff and Kathy Slaughter c/o Cornerstone International PO Box 5896 Jackson, Mississippi 39288 USA

Dear Friends,

We're here! We arrived in June and have been part of Sunday services, staff meetings, life groups and mission team activities at The Bridge in Paris. We've averaged 70-90 each week and welcomed new visitors from the UK, Israel, Russia, France, China, Ivory Coast, the Netherlands and the USA. We're preparing for the fall season which includes: working on a new website, developing new life groups, negotiating a building lease and planning outreach events - expecting great things from God among internationals!

Thanks for your prayers and for standing with us as we begin this new work in the largest city on the European continent. We'll be in touch soon with more news and photos!

Building a Bridge in Paris, Jeff & Kathy Slaughter

Jeff@thebridgeparis.com Kathy@thebridgeparis.com